
 
 

REGISTRATION COMMENCES FOR THE 2024 QUEEN OF CARNIVAL  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Sunday 17th March 2024 – St. John’s, Antigua and Barbuda.  The 
Antigua Barbuda Festivals Commission is excited to announce the opening of registration for the 
highly anticipated 2024 Queen of Carnival, commencing from Monday, March 18th, 2024. 
 
The registration deadline for the Queen of Carnival is set for Friday, March 29th, 2024. To be eligible 
to participate, applicants must meet the following criteria: 

1. Be a Citizen of Antigua and Barbuda 
2. Be between the ages of 18 and 26 
3. Have completed secondary school with a minimum of five (5) CSEC subjects, including 
English A 
4. Never been married 
5. Never borne a child 
6. Have no criminal record 
7. Must be available for screening on Saturday, April 06th, 2024 

 
Application forms can be obtained daily between 9:00 am to 3:30 pm and on Fridays from 9:00 am to 
2:00 pm. Interested individuals can collect forms from the Ministry of Creative Industries Office 
located on Old Parham Road, upstairs the Inet Building. 
 

-END- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About the Antigua Barbuda Festivals Commission (ABFC): 
The Antigua Barbuda Festivals Commission is committed to promoting and preserving the rich  

Cultural heritage of Antigua and Barbuda through a variety of festivals and events. 
 


